From: valerle lupinacci |
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2010 6:34 PM

To: Antonopoulos, Elizabeth [CT]
Subject: State Department Hearings-Register to Submit Your Comments: Registration Confirmation

1 do not feel that the proposed certification changes in special education will benefit students, Many people may
reconsider entering the teaching field if it requires more than a Bachelors degree. 1t is an added expence that is not
needed to produce better teachers. 1 do not think addition education will produce better teachers coming out of
college. Education glves you the tools to work with but experlence and support from other teachers in your first
years gives a valuabie understanding to the education you recieved.
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